
 

 

Town of Ashby, Massachusetts 

 

 

Finance Committee Meeting      December 12, 2017 

 

Present: Kevin Stetson (Chair), Kathy Panagiotes, Sharon Stetson  

Guest:  Fred Alden, Chief of Police 

Start: 7:30 pm  

 

Discussion/Concerns:  

Chief Alden presented his budget changes and we discussed why budget items are important 

 PD radio system needs an upgrade; will repair for now and review dispatch needs in the 

future 

 PD FY2018 budget: 895,135.58 

 PD FY2019 budget: 920,671.00 

 

 

 

 

Next Meetings:  December 26 (potential for not meeting; Christmas break), January 9 and 23. 

Adjourned 9:30 pm 

Kathy Panagiotes 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


